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9th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
SATs Booster 2024 

 
As a new calendar year begins, we will now be focusing more intently on the upcoming SATs in 
May. With this in mind, we are now in a position to offer SATs booster classes for every child in 
Year 6, starting on Tuesday 16th January and Wednesday 17th January from 3.30pm - 4.30pm at 
St Aloysius. 
 
Each Tuesday we will concentrate on Maths, and each Wednesday we will concentrate on 
Literacy, with a focus on spelling, punctuation and grammar. These sessions will be in groups 
based on attainment levels in each subject, and all will be led by a teacher. Given that staff will 
need to travel between sites, the children will get as close to the hour as possible with that staff 
member. 
 
Children can bring a healthy snack and drink that they can have straight after school, before the 
session begins. They must be collected promptly from St Aloysius at 4.30pm by an adult. 
 
If your child will be absent from a particular session just let me know and I can pass that on to the 
relevant teacher. Please fill out the slip below and return it to school. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mr Monaghan 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
               

 
SATs Booster 2024 

 
My child will be attending the SATs booster classes on a Tuesday and Wednesday after school 
and will be collected by an adult at 4:30pm. 
 
Childs Name      
 
Parent/carer contact number       

 ST JAMES CATHOLIC 
PRIMARY SCHOOL, HEBBURN 
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